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The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is hosting the first of their planned 
Open Houses for the Massachusetts Freight Plan on 

Thursday, January 26, from 4:00 PM to 5:30 PM 
at 

Union Station (Union Hall)- 2nd Floor, 2 Washington Square, Worcester. 

In addition, as part of this effort, Mass DOT will also convened a Freight Advisory Committee (FAC). 
The first FAC meeting will take place immediately before the open house on January 26 from 2:00 

PM to 3:30PM at the same location and is open to the public. 

Attached please find the meeting flyer for more information. Additional information, including the first 
technical memorandum, can be found on the project website: 

http://www.massdot.state.ma.us/planning/Main/StatewidePians/FreightPian.aspx. 

We encourage any interested individual to attend. 

Please feel free to share this with anyone that you feel may be interested in the Massachusetts 
Freight Plan. 

Sincerely, 

Brad Harris 
Transportation Project Director 
MRPC 
Email: bharris@mrpc.org 
Tel. (978) 345-7376 ext. 311 
Fax (978) 348-2490 

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Secretary of State considers e-mail to be a public record, and therefore subject 
to the Massachusetts Public Records Law, M. G.L. c. 66 § 10. 
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